HILDALE TOWN BOARD MEETING
May 6, 1963

11:00 a.m.
PRESENT:  George Lynn Cooke Samuel C. Wilson
Warren E. Johnson Orson W. Black

Fred M. Jessop

J. M. Hammon, present by invitation, was acclaimed chairman
for the meeting.

PRAYER : J. M. Hammon

George Lynn Cooke, Samuel C. Wilson, Warren E. Johnson, Orson
W. Black, and Fred M. Jessop have been officially approved and
appointed by the Washington County Commissioners to be the
temporary town council for Hildale Corporate Town.

The first order of business, to organize the Council, in order
named:

Lynn Cooke was chosen chairman of the Town Council.

Samuel C. Wilson was chosen Councilman of the Town Council.

W. E. Johnson was chosen Councilman of the Town Council.
Orson Black was chosen Councilman of the Town Council.

Fred Jessop was chosen Clerk & Councilman of the Town Council.

All voted unanimously to sustain the above organization.

ELECTION: Discussion held on plan for elections: It was agreed to have the
Chairman be the outgoing man each year and others to serve as
Chairman the last year of their consecutive tenure. One new member
to be elected each year, the Council to be empowered to appoint
or hire a manager to conduct business for the Council.

J. R. Williams was elected Justice of the Peace by unanimous acclamation.
Vergel Y. Jessop was elected Town Marshall by unanimous acclamation.

It was the consensus of opinion that we should appoint a regular
monthly meeting and that we should go forward in serious spirit
to do our official business.

Subjects of street, water, and traffic were under discussion.

Proposed map of land and streets was presented by Fred Jessop

MEETING APPOINTED: Lynn Cooke, Chairman, appointed next meeting for May 13,
Monday, at 7:00 a.m., at the Hildale School House.

MEETING ADJOURNED, upon motion.



